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Dear Mayor and Council, 
I am writing a letter in support of Heritage Designation of 125 Third Street.
I have had the pleasure of touring this home several times on the annual Heritage Homes Tour. 
This home is a shining example of a character home that has been lovingly restored and 
maintained and is a jewel in the neighbourhood. It seems to me that this is a 'no-brainer' - the 
house has obvious heritage features and character and clearly should be designated to preserve 
it for the future.
I trust that Council will see the value in protecting this home, but I wanted to add my support 
to this application. 
Thank you for your consideration
Ronda Field


